Exploring Camp partnership

             As our region’s Youth Ministry Network strengthens, we look how to continue to reach other network Youth Pastors, while maintaining intentional connections between us all. As we have entered 2023, we are exploring partnering more with our camp in Burtum, MN. I was able to chat with Shane Hollenbeck, the Director of Ministry at Camp Lebanon.
 
           Shane has been doing a great job at exploring how to adapt the ministries at camp to keep up with the changes of the youth, while maintaining a solid biblical foundation. His mission is to “work with creative people to create gathered spaces where the kingdom of God and the Gospel will flourish.” I have been working with Shane as we explore growing our annual winter camp, Arctic Advance, to be at Camp Lebanon in 2024. I am so grateful to have a Gospel-focused and discipleship-oriented camp to work with. Please watch the video to hear more about our network camp in MN.

